WALTON
NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN

Dear Resident,

Let me start with an apology — for yet another piece of paperwork through your
letterbox about the Walton Neighbourhood Plan ! All I can say is that we
remain determined to successfully conclude the work of pulling the Plan
together but we also see it as equally important to keep in touch with you at
pretty well every stage of the journey. It is your Plan and your village.

The latest ‘intentions’ document is an important (and is strongly recommended
by Leeds City Council) piece of work and through it we simply want to keep
you updated on what we believe you have told us are the important issues — the
document is an expression of what we intend to incorporate within the plan
itself, albeit more fully and with significantly greater detail. If we are missing
things, please let us know.

So we would be very grateful if you could give it a glance through — and do
come back with any further points — and if possible complete the questionnaire
on the reverse of this page.

We promise only to bother you further where we are unsure of your views, and
later on, when we have the finalised draft of the Plan to share with you.

Thank you again for your continued help.

Neighbourhood Planning Team, Walton
03/09/2016
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This is your opportunity to ensure that your views are considered and represented
in the neighbourhood plan’s final content.

Please indicate by putting a tick in the box to indicate if you agree or disagree with
the stated policy.

Please feel free to supplement the questionnaire with any further or more in depth
comments you may have.

Policy Agree Disagree
Heritage & Green Spaces
Al
A2

Community Facilities
Bl
B2

Transport
C1
G
C3

Housing
D1
D2

Business / Employment
El
E2

Comments

Thank you for taking the time to complete this form.

Please return this via email to:
richard.prudhoe@gmail.com
Or alternatively pop it through the letter box of:
Holly Cottage, Main Street.




